
-----Original Message-----
From: "Connie Sutton" <suttonc@paris95.k12.il.us>
To: <tquinn@edgarcountyillinois.com>
Cc: "COLLIER, ANNA" <acollier@paris95.k12.il.us>
Date: Tue, 22 Jan 2013 13:18:55 -0600
Subject: Truth in Taxation Publication Paris Union School District #95

Terri,
As per your instructions, I am sending you this email to notify you that our 
"Truth in Taxation" newspaper publication in the Beaco    ws on 
November 19, 2012 was inaccurate so is therefore invalid.  We were 
contacted and informed that a concerned taxpayer noticed that our 
publication did not follow the specified requirements  s per (35 ILCS 
200/18-80).  Since we did not comply with the notice and hearing p ovisions 
of this Article, we cannot exceed 105% of the amount of the preceding year's 
levy.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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